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Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 28 October 2015
In attendance:

Dr Colin Machin (Chairman) (CM)





Mr John Bristow (JB)
Mrs Ingrid Cunningham (IC)






Mrs Karen Burton (KB)
Ms Shahena Khatun – WMC (SK)

Apologies:


Mrs Hasmeeta Parmar (HP)

Mr Alfred Geary (AF)






Mr Keith Verrall (KV)
Ms Pamila Kalia, Pharmacist (PK)

Mr Simon Bardsley – WMC (SB)

ONGOING MATTERS

· SUGGESTIONS BOX

Nothing to report

· FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST REVIEW
7 responses received for September, 4 “extremely likely” and 3 “likely”.

Mainly positive comments about being helpful and friendly although one patient did state the lack of late evening and weekend appointments did deter them from choosing “extremely likely”. Discussed availability of appointments, earliest offered with a GP is 7.30am and latest is 5.50pm in a week which seems acceptable.
KB brought in some copies of the forms used at Loughborough Hospital and a feedback sheet for suggestions. Suggested the media screen should be used to notify patients when there are fewer appointments available than usual such as sickness or lack of trainees.
SK mentioned that the surgery may be looking at some new signage and possibly have a dedicated area with a stand for the PPG but this will be discussed further with the Partners and with the PPG before anything is confirmed.
· CCG/PPG NETWORK MEETING
CM attended a Locality Forum at Rosebery at which the chairs of the local PPGs meet. One of the discussions was about holding another event such as was held earlier in the year. There is a further meeting in January to confirm a date for this to go ahead but it will possibly be in May. There was some discussion regarding who should attend these meetings and whether it should be open to all PPG members or not or maybe there should be a cap on how many can attend such as the chair plus one other.
The next PPG Network Meeting is on Wednesday 4th November, JB and CM should be able to attend, IC will check if she is available.

· MEDIA SCREEN
SK has removed the ticker messages as discussed at last meeting. I mentioned there have already been comments on the screen being clearer and easier to read now. 
· TELEPHONE SYSTEM SURVEY

It was agreed that the survey should continue to be handed out at intervals of maybe 3 and 5 weeks. Action: SK
· NEWSLETTER
CM is still working on getting this completed.

SK will do an FFTS article for the newsletter. Action: SK
CM has done an article on the history of Woodbrook but is unable to get information on names of some of the previous partners. SK will email Dr Ryan and Dr Newton to see if they can remember as per the draft article. Action: SK
JB is doing an informative article on Medical Interoperability Gateway (MIG) for patients. He also suggested that it might be useful to have a “Jargon Buster” section in every newsletter as patients do not usually know what most of the acronyms mean. Felt this was a good idea. Action: JB
JB mentioned it might be nice to have the initials of the person who writes each article at the bottom of the article. CM concerned that a lot of the articles have information which has been taken from NHS literature so not technically written by the person but as the articles are re-written using NHS literature as a references this should not pose a problem. The other point raised by CM was whether the newsletter could be sent out via email to patients. SK said we don’t currently have a practice email address that we could use but can look into this. Pinfold Medical Centre also send out text messages to patients with information, is this something that could be done here? SK will check but as far as she knows we can only send text reminders for appointments. Action: SK
· PATIENT DNAs
CM reported that it was mentioned at the Locality Forum that patients should know about the amount of patients who do not attend (DNA) as may help to decrease the numbers if there was more awareness. KB said the hospital fed back from a financial perspective by informing patients how much money is lost. CM said that this was also mentioned and it was felt this put a negative view on it rather than positive. SK can do a search on number of DNAs in the last month and CM will put this into newsletter. Action: SK/CM
· FUTURE MEETINGS
JB asked if it was possible to have the meetings on a set Wednesday every month so it is easier to timetable in. It was agreed to set this for the first Wednesday of every month starting in December which means there will be no meeting in November.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING:  6.00 PM – WEDNESDAY 2 DECEMBER 2015
